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Welcome to the TNO Worker Support
Services Newsletter! In this edition, we

highlight the events and activities that
took place over the past month.

Read on to see the impactful work we've
done together and get a glimpse of the
events that have made a difference in the
lives of so many. Thank you for being a part
of our journey and for your continued
support!

THANKSGIVING DINNER FOR
MIGRANT WORKER AT
BRADFORD, ON

Through our Worker Support
Services program, funded by
the Government of Canada, We
provided essential support and
shared valuable information

about our services to workers in
Bradford, ON.
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TNO Worker Support Services had the pleasure of organizing a
community event in Bradford. Our team engaged with over 100
workers. The event was a wonderful opportunity for the
community to come together, enjoy delicious food, and
participate in meaningful conversations.
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We spent a productive day
at Willowtree Farm,
connecting with migrant
workers and providing them

with important information
and resources. Our outreach
efforts were a success,
thanks to the active
participation of everyone
involved.
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COMMUNITY
ENGAGEMENT IN
BRADFORD

TNO Worker Support Services
participated in a community
booth event in Bradford,
promoting various services and
engaging with community
members. The event was made
even more special by the
adorable trick-or-treaters who
visited our booth for Halloween
candy.
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In Chatham, we connected with migrant workers during an
informative session. We shared valuable details about workers'
rights and the support services offered by TNO, answered

questions, and provided helpful resources to those in Iy
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attendance.
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We had the privilege of honoring over 30 agricultural
workers from the Norfolk, ON areaq, celebrating their
service ranging from 15 to 33 years. Their dedication

nourishes and strengthens our communities. Thank you

for your incredible contributions!
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INFORMATION SESSION AY
BRADFORD LIBRARY

Over 30 workers attended our informative session with Latinos
Positivos at the Bradford Library. It was a wonderful opportunity
to connect, share valuable information, and support our
community. We appreciate the participation of everyone
involved and the collaboration of Latinos Positivos. Here are

some highlights from the session.




